
 

Chairman’s Report 

The first week in October saw the successful 

publication  of  the  Book  of  Harrietsham in 

Old Photographs   and  Postcards, I  am  pleased 

to  report  these  have been well received by 

everyone  who  has  purchased a copy. We are 

already receiving information on who’s who in 

some of the photos and this information will be 

collated and put on our website. Our meeting on 

21st Oct was the presentation by Andy Wood on 

Old Kent Windmills.  Andy showed a number of 

pictures of the various types of mills there had 

been and their locations throughout the County.  

There are currently still eight mills which are the 

responsibility of Kent County Council, these are 

available to be visited; further information can 

be found on the KCC website www.kent.gov.uk.  

 

 

 

The  speaker at our meeting on Monday 18th 

November is Dr. John Reuther who will be giv-

ing a talk on the Origin & History of Nursery 

Rhymes. Please note work has started on the 

extension to the school and our access will be 

via the main entrance with parking in the lower 

playground. Our Christmas Social is on Monday 

2nd Dec at The Roebuck, at 7. p.m. Places for 

this must be booked and paid for on Monday 

18th Nov to enable us to confirm the numbers 

for food. Our first meeting in the new year will 

be on Monday 20th January, further details on 

this will be in the January Network.  
   Peter Brown     Chairman 
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Next Meeting 
 

Monday 18th November 

7.15 for 7.30 pm 

at  

The School Hall 

     “The Origin & History of 

             Nursery Rhymes” 

 

Visitors welcome - £3.00 incl. 

refreshments 

Diary Dates 
 

 

Dec 2nd -    Christmas Social 

Evening at The Roebuck 7 p.m. 

Tickets - members & guests  

£8.50 each.  

 

Jan 20th - School Hall 
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